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For an excel-
lent explana-

tion of why we use materials 
for different purposes. 

Issue 18 

Today marks half way through Year 2! We have had a 
wonderful week finishing off all our units of work, ready 

to start our new ones after half term.  
We have finished our sewing, book making project, histo-

ry, science, RE and computing!  
What a super week!  

Today your children will be bring home their completed sewing projects.  We created a new display  in 
the cloakroom; if you would like to, you are welcome to pop in after school to take a look! 

I wish you all a lovely, restful half term!  


